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29th September 2022 
 
International Walk to School Month 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Last October, we took part in International Walk to School Month where we encouraged all 
children to walk, scoot or cycle to school every day. I appreciate some children do not live in 
Ellington and cannot walk all of the way to school. However, for those children, we could 
encourage you to park and stride to school. The parking situation outside of school is still a 
concern with the sheer number of vehicles parked outside every day.  
 
All month, we will be keeping a log of children who walk, scoot, cycle, skate, and/or park 
and stride to school. We are again working with Northumberland County Council and have 
been given a series of badges and stickers to be awarded during the month. 
 
This October, we have the following themed weeks: 
 
October 3rd – 7th is Walk to School Week 
October 10th – 14th is Wheels to School Week 
October 17th – 21st is Road Safety Week – Be Bright, Be Seen 
Half term – Keep Walking, Keep Active  
 
Last year was a real success, hopefully this year will be too. 
 
Best Wishes,  
 
Mr Hodgson 
Headteacher 
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